
 

 

11.10.19 

In Maths this week we have begun looking at column addition and 

subtraction methods with pairs of 4-digit numbers. Next week we will be 

applying this to solve problems involving addition and subtraction. 

In English we have been writing our own detailed descriptions for the 

‘Fantastic Beasts’ we created last week. We be expanding this next week 

to write non-chronological reports on our creatures. 

 

Trip 

Next Thursday (17th October) is our trip 

day. Please can all children arrive at 

school for 7:15am ready to leave 

promptly at 7:30am.  

Things to remember: 

• Packed lunch 

• Snacks for morning and afternoon (we will make a stop during our 

journey when we can eat these). 

• Refillable water bottle 

• School uniform 

• Optional £10 spending money for the shop 

We aim to be back at approximately 5pm but will be in touch via text 

with more accurate times on the day. 

Home learning: 

• Please encourage your child to read at least 5 times a week  

• Mathletics homework  

• Spellings – these will be sent home and tested on Fridays 

• Times tables  

• Home learning grid sharing – the first of these is on Wednesday 16th October 

(next week). Children can bring in one piece, or both pieces and they can 

wait until the second sharing session at the end of Term 2 to bring in any 

pieces. 


